
	Property Owner Name _______________________________

	
	

	Address Served by Lead Service Line____________________________________________

	

	Property Owner Phone Number ________________________________________________

Property Owner Email ________________________________________________________

Reason for Lead Service Line Replacement Refusal:

☐ Cost	
☐ Do not want to provide access to property
☐ Do not want to have disturbance to property	
☐ Need more information (provide explanation below)	
☐ Other

Please provide other explanation or additional information needed:

	
_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________


	

	Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 58:12A-40 et seq., New Jersey water systems are required to replace all lead service lines by July 2031, including portions that may exist on private property. By signing this form, the property owner acknowledges delay of lead service line replacement at the property listed above.  Such a delay may contribute to increased lead levels in drinking water. Lead can cause serious health problems, such as damage to the brain and kidneys and interfere with the production of red blood cells that carry oxygen to all parts of your body. For more information, visit the Division of Water Supply and Geoscience’s website at: https://www.state.nj.us/dep/watersupply/dws-sampreg.html


Signature of Property Owner ______________________________________________

Date _______________________

	



 Property Owner Refusal Form
For Water System Use Only

Water System Name __________________	                                 PWSID # __________________
Form Completed by: ☐ Property Owner   or    ☐ Water System
Property Owner Refused to Sign: ☐ Yes   or    ☐ No
